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September 4, 2012 

Mr. Carl Holm, Deputy Director 
County of Monterey Resource Management Agency 
168 W. Alisal St., 2nd Floor 
Salinas, CA  93901 

Re: Termination of the Memorandum of Understanding for the Processing of Environmental 
Review and Economic Review for Land Use Entitlements and Regulatory Approvals 
Required for the Proposed Monterey Downs and Horse Park Project, entered into by the City 
of Seaside and the County of Monterey in November 2011 

Dear Carl: 

Thank you for discussing the above-referenced MOU with me and Lisa Brinton over the past couple of 
months. Based upon our conversations, it is my understanding that the MOU may no longer be 
applicable for the following reasons: 

1. On February 1, 2012, all redevelopment agencies in California were dissolved by an act of the 
State of California. Therefore, the economic review regarding the tax sharing issues required by 
the MOU, is no longer necessary. 

2. On June 5, 2012, the Monterey Downs and Horse Park applicant submitted formal applications to 
process the entire project within the jurisdiction of the City of Seaside. 

Therefore, pursuant to the termination conditions in the MOU, the City of Seaside is considering 
terminating the MOU. I would appreciate your thoughts regarding this issue. I look forward to your 
response. 

Sincerely, 

Teri Wissler Adam 
Contract Planner for the City of Seaside 

Cc:  Lisa Brinton, City of Seaside Community & Economic Development Services Manager 






